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Health and Fitness Fortnight 
5th July - 16th July 

After missing out last year, we are thrilled to be able 
to update parents on our forthcoming Health and 
Fitness Fortnight.  Coach Kim has been busy 
finalising visitors and events, all of this will be shared 
the week prior to the event.  I would however like to 
remind parents that to help with the organisation 
and smooth running, children should come to 
school, throughout the fortnight,  in suitable sports 
clothes (shorts, leggings, tracksuit bottoms etc), 
please note this could also be your child’s PE kit.  To 
ensure you are kept up to date with all the exciting 
activities as they take place, please make sure you 
are following the school PE Twitter account 
(@Broadoak_PE).  

Dates for your Diary 

23rd June 
Y1 Class Photographs - Uniform NOT 

PE Kits 

5th  - 16th July Health and Fitness Fortnight 

6th July  Year 6 Visit  - Crucial Crew (am) 

6th July 
KS1 Sports Day (am) 
KS2 Sports Day (pm) 

7th July EYFS Sports Day (am) 

8th July Nursery to Reception Transition Visits 

12th - 14th July Y6 Patterdale Residential  

15th & 16th July 
Transition Day (Y1—Y5) and Rec Half 

Day Visits 

16th July Sponsor Event 

21st July Year 6 Leavers Event - 9:15am 

22nd July School closes - Summer Break Warm Weather - Friendly Reminder 
This week, as you will be aware, the weather has 
been glorious.  This has allowed us to enjoy a 
wealth of outdoor learning and PE sessions.  It is 
however, important to remember the importance 
of staying safe in the sun.  Could I please take this 
opportunity to remind parents of the importance of 
sending the children in with a filled water bottle 
and sun hat.  We also ask that parents apply sun 
cream in the morning that will last through the day.   

Rescheduled Year 1 Class Photographs 

The  Y1 class photographs have been rescheduled 
for Wed 23rd June.  On this day, Y1 should come in 
uniform NOT PE kits 

Diabetes Awareness Charity Day 
Today, the children have taken part in a charity 
fundraising day in support of Diabetes UK.  In total, 
we have raised £375.  Thank you for your support in 
raising money for this worthy cause. 

Anderton Centre Residential Visit - Current Y5 
As shared in the newsletter on 7th May, unfortunately, due 
to COVID restrictions, the current Year 5 children were 
unable to take part in their residential trip to Lledr Hall.   As a 
result, we have booked for the children to take part in a one 
night, two day residential to the Anderton Centre in Chorley.  
This trip will take place on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th 
September.  The cost of the trip is £100.  Payment for this can 
be made via ParentPay and is required ahead of the summer 
break.  If parents have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact school.  During the next couple of weeks, staff will be 
contacting parents who have yet to make payment, to 
confirm attendance. 

Sports Day Update 
Following the announcement this week regarding the delay in 
moving to the next stage of the government ‘Road Map’ and   
based on our risk assessment, we have, with regret, taken the 
decision that whilst sports days will go ahead, we will not be 
inviting parents on site to view the event.  I fully appreciate 
the disappointment that this may cause, however throughout 
this difficult period of COVID-19 restrictions, as a school, we 
have always made decisions with the aim of reducing the risk 
of possible transmission and prioritising keeping the children 
in school.  Whilst I appreciate that other schools may be 
adopting different approaches, I would like to reassure 
parents that we have made decisions based on  the context of 
our school.  Although unlikely, due to the high case numbers 
in our local area, if government restrictions change, ahead of 
the event, our plans will be reviewed.  Thank you in advance 
for your support in this matter. 

Year 6 Leavers Events 
As you will be aware, this week, the decision was 
made to delay the progression onto the next stage 
of the government ‘Road Map’.  This means that 
restrictions on gatherings, particularly indoors, 
remain in place.  Following an update of our risk 
assessment, we have made the decision that it will 
not be possible to invite families into the school hall 
to watch our Year 6 leavers’ performance.  Instead, 
this year, the performance will be recorded and 
distributed to the parents.  If government 
restrictions change prior to the end of term, we  
review arrangements and update parents. 
On 21st July, the Y6 children will be taking part in a 
end of year trip.  The children will be transferred by 
coach, to the Trafford Centre, where we have 
booked Paradise Island Crazy Golf and dinner as well 
as  bowling at Namco Funscape.  To assist with the 
cost of the visit, we are asking for a contribution of 
£17.50 per child which is payable via ParentPay. 
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